
Professor Xiuli XU  
Vice Dean 
China Institute for South-South Cooperation in Agriculture 
China Belt and Road Institute for Agricultural Cooperation 
China Agricultural University  
China      

  January 14, 2019 

Dear Professor Xu, 

On behalf of the Australian National University and the Asia Foundation, we are delighted to invite you to 

participate in the upcoming “2019 Australasian Aid Conference”, more specifically during the keynote 

panel on China’s development cooperation in focus: opportunities and challenges. The conference will 

take place in Canberra, Australia from February 18 –20, 2019.  

Should you (Full name: Xiuli XU; Passport No.: PE0833430; Date of birth: 8 October 1977) be able to attend, 

the full costs of your participation will be covered by the Asia Foundation. These costs include return airfare 

between Beijing and Canberra, accommodation for up to three nights in Canberra, visa-related expenses, 

and per diem. The Asia Foundation is managing your logistics for this meeting and will provide more detailed 

information closer to the conference date. 

We look forward to your participation in this conference. Please let us know if you have any questions about 

the arrangements. 

Sincerely, 

Anthea Mulakala 

Director, International Development 

Cooperation The Asia Foundation 

+ 60 (3) 2282-0385
anthea.mulakala@asiafoundation.org 

Stephen Howes 

Director, Development Policy Centre 

Crawford School of Public Policy  

Australian National University  

+ 61 2 6125 7553
stephen.howes@anu.edu.au


